Principal's Memo

February 26, 2021

Saints Peter and Paul School

660 Filbert Street, San Francisco, CA 94133

Sspeterpaulsf.org - 415-421-5219

Dear Salesian Community,

Welcome Back to In-Person School:

We look forward to resuming in-person classes on Monday, March 1, 2021. While we spent the last few weeks on Distance Learning, we took the opportunity to deep clean our school building. I would also like to give a shout out to Nick Figone for spending an entire afternoon rolling his hospital grade UVC spectrum, disinfecting light machine, through our school. Nick, thank you for sharing and offering your time for our school community. Everything looks great on campus and we are very eager to welcome our students back to school. Our faculty and staff continue to complete weekly COVID testing.

Peace,

Dr. Harris



Upcoming Events

March 1

Welcome Back to In-Person School

March 5

Parent Survey Due

March 19

See's Candies Yum-Raising Fundraiser Ends

Important Announcements

Parent Survey for the term beginning March 15:

As promised, you are getting the opportunity to make a choice for In-Person or Distance Learning for the final few months of this school year. On March 15, we will begin with the new In-Person or Distance Learning groups. These groups will remain stable until the last day of school. The survey links can be found at the end of this newsletter.

Page 1 of 2

Grades K-4 Parent Survey Link:

https://forms.gle/rMLgBEmqevF3UZnK7

Grades 5-8 Parent Survey Link:

https://forms.gle/pJkg4xMug8qakxmy8



Important Announcements (continued)

Update on the Salesians and the Rectory Employees:

We are grateful to report that the Salesian religious, and the rectory employees, are doing well. Your prayers and good wishes have been much appreciated and all are grateful for this chapter of COVID to be coming to an end.

School Start Date: 2021-2022:

We have been receiving requests for the school calendar for next year. We are awaiting calendar approval from the Department of Catholic Schools. We can let you know that our expected start date will be Monday, August 23, 2021.